
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

Parents interested in learning more about their rising 9th grade 
student’s academic course placement and elective selections for next 
school year, are invited to attend one of our upcoming parent Q&A 
info sessions. 

This will be parents’ opportunity to ask questions pertinent to your 
student’s 9th grade class schedule, academic plan, & the 2023-24 
registration process/timeline.  

Sessions will be hosted by NAHS counselors Ms Marino & Ms Williams 
via zoom. Counselors will not be able to accommodate requests for 
individual parent meetings. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Zoom Link: 
https://tinyurl.com/4w8rs6f2 

Scan QR Code for Zoom Session 

  

For complete and detailed information for all rising 9th grade 
students & parents, visit the NAHS Counseling website: 

https://tinyurl.com/NAHS-Counseling 

 

Dates: Times: 

Tuesday, March 14 10am-11am 
6pm-7pm 

Wednesday, March 15 12pm-1pm 
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